
Bay Class Spring Term

Happy New Year! It has been lovely to welcome the children back after the

Christmas break. We hope you had a lovely time and that the pupils are

looking forward to the new term. We have an exciting term ahead of us. Our

theme is Wonderful Worcestershire.

What we are learning this term.

Literacy - Non-Fiction

Mathematics - Subtraction, the properties of shape, size and length.

Science - Plants



Art - Landscapes

Music - recognising repeating patterns.

Physical Education - Dance

Religious Education - What do Hindu's believe God is like?

PSHE - Kind and unkind behaviours.

Geography - Using maps.

Computing - Coding.



We have PE on a Tuesday. Please can you send kits in for this day. Please let

us know if you are happy for it to be kept in school.

The pupils have forest school each Friday (weather permitting). Please could

you send appropriate clothing for this session.

A member of staff will communicate with you daily about our activities. You

will be contacted individually for any issues that have occurred by phone.

Please contact me if you have any enquiries, queries or questions.

Kind regards,

Ryan Jee.


